
 

 

 
 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

MEMORANDUM 

TO  :  ALL FULL TIME STUDENTS  
 

FROM  :  DEAN OF STUDENTS 

 
DATE :  12 JUNE, 2020 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 ACCOMMODATION LIST  FOR 

2020/2021 ACADEMIC YEAR 

Please be informed that the Accommodation list for the 2020/2021 

Academic Year is out. The Accommodation List has been posted on 

the Mulungushi University website. 

Those with queries should contact us via email to 

hmwale@mu.ac.zm not later than Friday, 19th JUNE 2020.  

Your usual cooperation in this matter will be highly  appreciated. 

 

Pandey Z. Syachaba (Dr.) 
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